



October 10th, 2020

**Royal Nova Scotia
Yacht Squadron**

Turkey Bowl Regatta

AMENDMENT #1

The Turkey Bowl race has been postponed until Sunday, October 11th due to high wind on Saturday.

Luke Porter
Race Director, RNSYS
9/10/20